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The recent release and success of Pokémon Go has raised legal questions over things like accidents, 

death, trespassing, and inappropriate behavior. In this article from VentureBeat, attorney Kevin Pomfret 

discussed the potential for policy changes from lawmakers in response to the popularity of the game. To 

read the article, click here.

Related People

Kevin D. Pomfret ? 703.760.5204 ? kpomfret@williamsmullen.com

Related Services

Data Protection & Cybersecurity

Kevin Pomfret Discusses Potential Policy 
Changes Due to Pok?mon GO

http://venturebeat.com/2016/07/30/why-well-soon-see-pokemon-free-zones/

